
                                     MEMORANDUM FOR THE FILE 

 

DATE:    May 16, 2013     

 

RE:  906 Florida St  ROW (permit application # 6414 ) 

 

FROM:   Karen DeMaria, Interim Urban Forestry Manager,  

                     City of Key West 

 

An application was submitted for the maintenance trimming of (1) Gumbo 

Limbo tree.  A site inspection was done on May 16, 2013 and documented 

the following: 

 

Tree Species:  Gumbo Limbo (Bursera simaruba)                          

                         

 



 

                     
 

                                                                     
 

The homeowner at 906 Florida St complained to Keys Energy about the tree 

limbs in the utility lines.  It was determined by the City of Key West and 

Keys Energy that the tree limbs from the City tree were in the cable/phone 

lines.   

 

It appears that several larger branches will need to be cut and possibly more 

than 30% of the tree will be trimmed.  Therefore, the City is requesting a 

permit to maintenance trim the tree.             

 

Recommendations:  Issue a permit to maintenance trim the gumbo 

limbo tree in the ROW in front of  906 Florida St. 










